July 9, 2009

Marcos Larios
5907 Tieton Drive
Yakima, WA 98908

To Whom It May Concern:

I Marcos Larios am a 27 year old US National. I am employed by the US Government as
a Contracted Federal Guard. My job duties involve the protection and safe keeping of the
US Federal Courthouse in Yakima, WA. I am writing this letter in support of my dear
friend Muhammad Zahid Chaudhry. I met Zahid while serving our country back in 2001
when we were both members of the Washington Army National Guard. We have
continued to be friends throughout the years while in the military and after the fulfillment
of both of our enlistments.

Zahid is both very responsible person and very generous, he also possesses a great deal of
knowledge in the computer programming and information technology fields. Zahid
would be a great asset to this country. I’ve also been helped numerous times by him with
computer problems. I know for a fact that he has donated time to the local school district
helping them with computer issues.

I strongly believe that Zahid should be allowed to become a US citizen because he has
served this country as if it is his. In my eyes, Zahid has done more than enough to
deserve citizenship. This country needs people like him who are courteous, responsible,
intelligent, law abiding citizens that give to the communaity.

I Marcos Larios declare under penalty of perjury that the statements written above are
true and concise to the best of my knowledge.

Thank you for your time,
Sincerely,
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